
RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS
MINUTES OF BUDGET WORKSHOP

MARCH 9ffi,2010

The Medina Township Board of Trustees held a budget workshop at the Medina Township llall on
March 9tb, 2010, to discuss the budget. Vice-President Gardner called the meeting to order at 6:35 pm with
the following Trustees in attendance: Sarah (Sally) Gardner and Ray Jarreft. Also in attendance were the
Fiscal Officer, Police Chie{ Road Foreman, Asst. Road Foreman, Sports Field Manager and the general
public.

RolI Catl
Mrs. Gardner asked for a roll call of all members present. Trustees present were Mrs. Gardner and

Mr. Jarrett. Mr. Todd was absent.

The 2010 budget for the Police Departmanl and Road and Bridges was discussed. The parks
Department, Fire Department and General Fund will be discussed on March l0th, 2010 at 6:30 pm.

Mrs. Gardner motioned to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Jarrett seconded the motion. Voting aye
thereon: Mrs. Gardner and Mr. Jarrett. The meeting was adjourned at 9:50 pm.
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